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1	Overview
oneM2M would like to thank IIC for the approval of liaison relationship with oneM2M. oneM2M would also like to inform IIC that oneM2M has approved the mutual liaison relationship as well during TP#30 Memphis meeting.
As a next step of cooperation, both organizations might need to get together and have discussions on how the collaboration could be proceeded and enhanced.
Therefore, oneM2M is looking forward to working with IIC to drive the IoT ecosystem. We would like to suggest a half daya half day joint workshop between IIC and oneM2M. The theme would be mutual exchange on use cases and requirements, architectural framework and testbeds. 
 If this proposal is acceptable, our The preference would be to colcollocate the joint workshop with one of the IIC members meetings, preferably in Q1 of 2018. .
 
The potential scope of the workshop could include:
Introduction about the current work in IIC related to IoT standards.
Introduction about the use case and requirements in IIC that may be considered by oneM2M.
Introduction about the IIC testbeds that may use oneM2M standard.
Update on the progress of oneM2M and OHTP in IIC.
Analysis and comparison on how oneM2M matches the IIRA.
Open discussion on how the collaboration may be proceeded
Addtionally, some member companies would be happy to make an introductory update of oneM2M at  the IIC members meeting in December 2017, which would serve as a prelude to the joint workshop planned for  2018

2	Requested Action
oneM2M would kindly like to suggest to arrange a half day workshop between IIC and oneM2M collocated with one of the IIC members meetings to exchange information and have discussion on how to make the best use of the liaison relationship to realize mutual benefits.Consider the above proposal for a joint workshop and provide feedback.


3	Next Meeting Dates
The oneM2M Technical Plenary of oneM2M is planning to meetfuture meeting dates  are as follows:
TP#33		Geneva			2018-1-15 to 2018-1-19
TP#34		North America		2018-3-12 to 2018-3-16
TP#35		Korea				2018-5-21 to 2018-5-25
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